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The Greater Keller Women's Club Foundation 

Scholarship Fact Letter

Dear Student:

Thank you for your interest in The Greater Keller Women's Club Foundation scholarship.  This scholarship is intended to provide financial support for students entering his or her first year of college.  Applicants should be well-rounded individuals with solid academic achievement.  Commitment to community and/or church is encouraged.  Scholarship eligibility requires student to be a graduating senior in the Keller Independent School District with the intention of using the scholarship within one year.  To avoid forfeiture, scholarship must be used by June 30, 2025, unless prior special concessions have been made in writing.   

The Greater Women’s Club Foundation, a 501 (c) (3) tax exempt entity, was established in 1996.  This allows the GKWC to direct its donations through the Foundation to non-profit organizations within our Northeast Tarrant County community, as well as the Scholarship Program benefitting each of the four Keller High Schools. 
The Garden of Roses Fashion Show & Fundraiser, our annual fundraiser was held at The Bowden Events & Weddings in Keller, Texas on March 23, 2024, with the help of over 200+ club members.  To date the foundation has given away well over a million and a half dollars. To purchase tickets to this event, visit our website at www.gkwc.org.  
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely

Jennifer Gilland Armstrong

GKWC Scholarship Coordinator

www.gkwc.org

jgatexas@gmail.com
The Greater Keller Women's Club Foundation
PO Box 2365, Keller, Texas 76244

